
You're Invited to Our Expatriate Community 

Networking Event! 

Dear Expatriate Community Members, 

We are excited to invite you to our upcoming networking event designed specifically for 

expatriates living in our community. This is a great opportunity to meet new people, share 

experiences, and build a supportive network. 

Event Details: 

• Date: Saturday, March 15, 2024 

• Time: 5:00 PM - 8:00 PM 

• Location: The Expat Hub, 123 International St, Global City 

Join us for an evening of fun, food, and friendly conversations. We encourage you to bring along 

any expatriate friends or family members! 

Please RSVP by March 1, 2024, to ensure we have adequate preparations. You can reply to this 

email or contact us at info@expatnetwork.com. 

We look forward to seeing you there! 

Best Regards, 

The Expatriate Community Team 


